
 

MANAGER’S REPORT 
February 9, 2015 

 

To:  The Mayor and Council 

From:  Marvin L Yoder 

Date:  February 4, 2015 

Land Leases 

As noted in my previous report there were letters sent to leases on the spit that had one 

or more non-compliance issues that needed to be resolved.  We have received some 

responses and are working to resolve the outstanding issues.  Unresolved issues will be 

brought to the council. 

Emergency Preparedness  

Bob Painter, Fire Chief, is working with the Hospital and the State Emergency 

preparedness personnel to conduct a large disaster training exercise in March.  Bob 

and/or the hospital staff will provide additional information as the plans are formalized. 

Resolution 15-004 

The City Council at its last meeting voted to postpone Res 15-004 which would request 

the legislature re-appropriate $1,405,000 from the Waddell Way project to the Public 

Safety Building project.   

Staff has reviewed that Resolution and has determined that re-appropriating $1.2 million 

will accomplish what is needed for the PS building until October of 2016.  The remaining 

$200,000 will complete the ROW survey and engineering portion of the project. These 

projects are bid ready. 

Using HART funds the city could then construct a pioneer road that could be finished 

and paved at a later date. The soils in the area will require some time to compact before 

a paving project could proceed. 

FYI 

1. Strategic Doing 

2. Memo re: HART Fund re-allocation 

3. Finance Graph 


